
 

 

 
Date: 4/10/19 

 

Band on the Run 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope you have enjoyed listening to many hours of practise at home during the last 

few weeks! Many of the children taking part in this Band on the Run project have 

been very enthusiastic about wishing to continue with lessons after Half Term. As we 

are now nearing the end of the project, I wanted to make sure you all have the 

correct information and application forms to enable us to process this and get 

lessons started quickly after the break.  

 

The lesson options that we would recommend, provided by Bromley Youth Music 

Trust, are either group lessons of 2 or 3 children sharing 30-minute lessons or pupils 

having individual lessons. Details of these are on the lesson application form 

attached. The prices quoted are for a full term. If your child wishes to continue 

lessons and fulfills the requirements for pupil premium, the school or BYMT should 

be able to assist with the lesson fees as well as with the hire fees of the instrument. 

Please do let us know and make this explicit on the application form. 

 

If your child carries on playing, they will automatically become member of the Hayes 

Primary Junior Band free of charge. This band is taken by Miss Wilcox every 

Wednesday lunchtime. 

 

Instruments  

You can hire instruments from BYMT at a charge of £55 for a full term. We will 

redistribute instruments after Half Term subject to completed application forms and 

lessons having been arranged with the relevant teacher. Please tell your child not to 

take the instrument home after the concert if you have not handed in a signed 

lesson application form.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Of course, you may wish to purchase an instrument, either new or second hand. 

BYMT can advise on the purchase of instruments via our musical supplies partner, 

David Hunt (musichubsales@gmail.com or Tel. 020 8466 6526). 

 

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact us, either via the 

school or at BYMT on 020 8467 1566; email contact@bymt.co.uk 

 

I hope to see many of you at the concert on Friday 18 October at 2:40pm. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sinne Brock 

Head of Brass Teaching, Bromley Youth Music Trust 

 


